
  MCS News  
August 15, 2017 

www.mobilechristian.org 
Finally, be strong in the Lord and in his mighty power. Ephesians 6:10 

 
 

 

 
 
   

 
` 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 

8/16/17—Substitute Teacher Training (LD) (8:30AM) 
8/18/17—Meet the Leopards 
8/19/17—MCS Basketball Golf Tourney at Springhill 
8/21/17—Meet the Teacher Night (GYM) (6:30PM) 
8/21/17—GAMMA PHI CHI-(7:30AM) (K3A-classroom) 
8/22/17—Service Club Meeting (Cafeteria) (7:30AM) 
8/24/17—V Football vs. Lighthouse Christian (MCS) (7pm) 
8/29/17—Senior Parent Meeting (Auditorium) (7pm) 
8/29/17—Senior’s @ Faulkner Montgomery Campus 
8/31/17—V/JV Volleyball vs. Faith @ (4:30PM & 5:30PM) 
8/31/17—MSFB vs. Satsuma (MCS) (6:00PM) 
9/1/17—V Volleyball @ MGM Tourney 
9/2/17—V Volleyball @ MGM Tourney 
9/4/17—LABOR DAY NO SCHOOL 
9/4/17—JV Football @ St. Michaels (6:00PM) 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Lunch Menu for August 8-August 12:  
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday - Zaxby’s  
Tuesday – Firehouse Subs & Salads 
Wednesday—Chick-Fil-A & Firehouse 
Thursday – San Miguel’s- Nachos, & Asian Gardens- 
Sweet and Sour Chicken, & General Tso’s Chicken  
Friday- Papa John’s Pizza by the Slice, & Firehouse- 
Salads and Chili 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Traffic Notes 

Elementary Parents please do not allow your child to 
get out of your vehicle until one of our staff members 
can get to you. * Also, Elementary parents:  Please do 
not arrive before 2:35 and Middle and High school 
parents please do not arrive before 3:05. 
*Because of traffic congestion on Cottage Hill Road, 
please make use of both lanes on the North side of 
campus. 
*To help keep the area clear for Lower elementary 
parents to drive through, please do not park your 
vehicles in front of gym. 
*Car rider parents please tape your child’s name to 
the passenger window or use a hanger to hang them 
from your vehicles rear view window. They are very 
hard for the teachers to see if they are anywhere else. 
 

If parents make daily lunch selections 

they need to be made before 9AM. 

 

 

 

 Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits 
 will be for sale starting this Thursday morning  August 17th 
from 7:00am- 7:55am in front of the cafeteria. $3 
 

Dismissal Times: on full days will be as 
follows: 2:50 for PreK3 - 1st grade, 3:00 for 

2nd - 5th grades.  Secondary students will 
dismiss at 3:15. Please be considerate of 

other drivers in the parking lot by not 
arriving early and blocking the flow of 

traffic for those who are dismissing earlier.  
The lane closest to the high school 

building should remain clear until 3:10 for 
the Lower Elementary parents who are 

picking up between 2:50-3:10. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 

 

GOLF TOURNAMENT FOR BASKETBALL TEAM -- Our annual MCS Golf Tournament is scheduled 

for this Saturday at Spring Hill Golf Course.  The purpose of this golf tournament is to raise 

money for our Boy’s basketball team.   Please contact the front office if you would like to play in 

the tournament or even sponsor a team.  

We will be selling $7 box dinners in the 

concession stands for Meet the Leopards this 

Friday night August 18
th

 at 7PM.  The dinners 

will include a Meat boss Boston butt 

sandwich, bag of chips, cookie, can of soda 

or bottle of water. We will open the 

concession up that evening at 6:00 to begin 

selling dinners. Thanks so much!! 

Kristy McPherson and Cindy Loftin  

MEET THE LEOPARDS 

 This Friday night AUGUST 18th at 7:00 pm. 

*Come out and Meet the Leopards & check out 
the new merchandise. 
*You will also have the chance to "Get your 
picture taken with a Leopard". 
*Lily the Leopard and some of her friends will be 
available at different times throughout the 
evening for pictures. $1 and you will get a copy 
of your picture the following week.  
 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.crosswalkmail.com/vrhjvmfgjrjnfygtnkbzqndqfmnypbbyrhfqvvthpfrfkyv_zszspwdzwplw.html
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm


  

       
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEARBOOKS 
We are selling 2017-2018 Yearbooks 

now. These yearbooks will cover this 

school year. The books are $65 till 

September 15th and then they will go up 

to $75. The last day to purchase your 

yearbooks is December 8, 2017!!! 

If purchasing with a credit card, you can 

visit www.yearbookcenter.com to place 

your order (Order # -945) Please turn 

form into office if ordering with 

 check or cash. 

*Order Form is attached* 
 

Office Hours: Office hours are 7:30-
4:00, Monday through Friday (not 
including short days and holidays). 
Due to the limited number of office 
workers on duty after 3:30, we ask 

that you please take care of any 
business with the office by 3:30 

each day. 
 

Parking Spaces:  We have 
assigned the parking spaces for 

our students who drive cars. 
Parents, please be sure not to 

park in a numbered space. 
There are visitor’s spaces near 
the high school. Thank you for 

your cooperation! 
 

AFTER-SCHOOL DAYCARE: After-School Daycare is 
provided ($5/hr.) until 5:30 pm for students in 
grades PK3-6th.  The Lower Elementary Daycare 

will meet in the lunchroom with Mrs. April 
Walker.  The Upper Elementary will meet in the 
upper elementary lunchroom with Mrs. Rebecca 

Fields. Please call the school and inform the 
elementary secretaries if you have not signed up 
for this service, but would like for your child to 
stay after school.  Any half days we will offer 

daycare at the rate of $3 an hour. Students will 
need to bring lunches and snacks these days. 

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE: IS being offered ($5/hr) in 
the Spanish room of the upper Elementary 

building. Drop off will begin at 6:30 am. If you 
have any questions please feel free to contact Dr. 

Curry at (251) 661-1613 

ATTENTION Lower 

Elementary Parents: Please 

do not get out of your cars 

in the afternoon. It really 

holds up traffic. If you need 

to buckle your child in, you 

can pull up towards the GYM 

to do it. That way we don’t 

start a traffic jam.  

Thank You So Much!! 
 

LETTERMAN JACKETS 

August 30th is the date to get fitted & order 
your Letterman Jacket this year. 
Please contact Shanna Ludlam 

shannaludlam@gmail.com 

or (251) 422-1899   for more details. 

 

 

Counselor’s Corner 

The Rep from South Alabama will 

be on campus August 31 during 

3rd lunch-wave. 

*SERVICE CLUB -- The Service Club will begin 
meeting next Tuesday 8/22 at 7:30 a.m. in the 
cafeteria. This is for 9th - 12th grade students. 
 *GAMMA PHI CHI (GIRLS FOR CHRIST) --- will 
begin meeting next Monday 8/21 in Mrs. Patrice's 
PK3 classroom at 7:30AM. This is for all 6th - 12th 
grade girls.   
 

Uniforms: Be sure to wear your full Dress 
Uniform on Mondays. Middle and High School 

must wear blazers (boys also wear ties) on 
Mondays. Elementary boys wear long pants 

and girls wear jumpers on Monday 
 

 

http://www.yearbookcenter.com/
mailto:shannaludlam@gmail.com
mailto:(251)%20422-1899

